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July Newsletter

Dear parent and carers, 

Here we are at last – the end of the school year is here! Our children and staff have worked 
incredibly over the year and everyone definitely deserves a break. 

I would like to take this moment to say a huge thank you and a sad goodbye to Mrs. Muller and 
Miss Moore who are leaving us this week. We wish them every luck and happiness in the future 
and I know everyone at St. Peter’s will miss them both.

Having children is one of God’s most special blessings so we wish the best of luck to Miss Hilton 
and Mrs Plant who temporarily leave us for maternity leave – we cannot wait to welcome two 
new members to our St. Peter’s family. Good luck to you both and get some rest while you can!

We also have some other happy developments to share – Mrs. Hackney has now been appointed 
as our permanent vice-principal! I am sure you are all as thrilled as I am and will join me in 
offering her a massive congratulations - this is wonderful news for our school.

Finally, I would again like to take this opportunity to say thank you to everyone in the school 
community for making me feel so welcome since I joined. I have loved my first two terms at St. 
Peter’s and it is such a privilege to be a part of this amazing team. I wish you all a happy and 
restful summer term and I cannot wait to welcome you all back in September. 

God bless, 

Mr. Hodgson

A Summer Prayer

Long warm days… 

The pace of life slows… 

A time for picnics and rest in the shade… 

Lord, 

Help me to rest a while in the cooling shade of your presence. 

Slow down my restless heart 

And fill me with gentle compassion for all your people. 

Amen



Please note that if you need any 
support over the summer 
holidays, we are still here for you. 

Please see the contact details 
below for any concerns:

Emma Taylor 

Mobile: 07518720393

Email: 
etaylor@stpetersnewman.co.uk 

Here at St. Peter’s we are extremely 
proud of our highly skilled 
safeguarding team and the work we 
do to keep our children safe and 
support their wellbeing. 

To make you aware, the school have 
now made available to the children a 
way of reporting any concerns via our 
website – just in case they were too 
nervous to speak to one of us face-to-
face. This is called the SHARP 
(Student Help and Reporting Pathway) 
system and a link to a report form can 
be found under the “Children” tab of 
our website. 

Safeguarding and family support 
over the holidays…




